
Spotlight on Foundation 2

This week we have been taking part in lots of fun activities. We have been learning our class

routines and we have enjoyed joining in with new songs and rhymes. We have have also enjoyed

starting our drawing club where we drew our own monster with magical powers and created a

magic code. We have all settled in really well and we are having lots of fun playing outside in our

outdoor area. We have made mud cakes in the mud kitchen, we have also created a track to use

for our diggers. 

For the rest of the half term we will continue to work on settling in, building relationships and

working together as a team. 

We are very proud of how our children have settled in. Well done F2
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Whole School Attendance
15th to 19th September

What’s on Next Week: 
Monday 29th September to Friday 3   Octoberrd

Y6AH Swimming all week

Monday 29  Septemberth

Year 4, 5 and 6 After School Cross Country
Refer to email sent on 25  Septemberth

Tuesday 30  September to Wednesday 1  October th st

Year 4 Residential 

Tuesday 30  Septemberth

Year 1 and 2 Class Mass
9.30am in Church - Parents welcome  

Thursday 2  October nd

F1 Parents Meeting
New to F2 September 2026

2.45pm or 5pm 
Parents need to attend only one meeting

Quote of the week from Charlotte in Year 1:
‘My favourite part of school is playing with my

friends on the playground’

96%
Important Notices:

Parking

Please be mindful of the safety of our children when

parking around the school. Please do not park on the zig

zag lines, in the school car park (including the annexe), in

the entrance of Air Sea Containers or over our neighbours

drives on Old Bidston Road. Parents who use Toast Club and

After School please do not park on the zig zag lines to

drop off or pick up from club.

Thank you  


